SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE KILLDEER CITY COMMISSION
April 13th, 2021

Commission President Chuck Muscha called the meeting to order at 5:00P.M.  Commissioner’s present were Kevin Candrian and Kelly Summerfield with Commissioner Logan Wallace on conference call.  Commissioner Carey Praus was not present.  Also present was Cameron Deperalta with Nate Bouray and Brett Morlok present via conference call.  

Commissioner Candrian made the motion to approve moving forward with Option 2 for water service for the new school from Southwest Water Authority.  The Commission will await final approval on said option until all items regarding the chosen option are presented and approved by the City.  The motion was seconded by Commissioner Summerfield.  On a roll call vote all voted aye.  M/C

Having no further business, Commissioner Candrian made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Commissioner Summerfield.  The meeting adjourned at 5:20 P.M.

Minutes are subject to review and revisions.
Chuck Muscha, Commission President
Matt Oase, City Administrator 


